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Lynn Tyler authored an article for the Food and Drug Law Institute’s
(FDLI) Top Ten Cases magazine, “(Alleged) False Statements to FDA Do
Not Necessarily A False Claim Make.” The Top Ten Cases magazine is
distributed to all the attendees at FDLI’s annual conference, which
typically includes around 1,000 people. It will also be published on the
FDLI website.
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